
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Together with God we challenge minds, recognise talents and build dreams  

 

LEIGH ST PETER’S CE  
PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Fund raising: 
This term we have raised a total of £513.85 for a range of charities and 
to support school activities. I would like to take the time to thank you, 
the children and teachers for making this possible.   
It is always lovely to see the level of support we receive from home, 
thank you so much.  

 School Information: 
We have recently introduced our new school rules.  They are Ready, Respectful, Safe.  
All children have been learning about what these mean and how they link to the 
school’s Gospel Values.   
All staff have been trained in Trauma and Mental Health Informed Schools UK and this 
will empower staff to support all our vulnerable children in a supportive and nurturing 
way.   
Last year in Year 1 - 6 we introduced the Grapples to our maths lessons.  The children 
are doing really well with these and are using their Magic Minds to solve them – ask 
your child what a Grapple is.   
 

Newsletter Autumn:  November 2018    
 

School Sports: 
Well done to our sports teams this term.  The 
Year 4 fencing team came out with a gold medal.  
We have also entered curling and will be in the 
basketball competition next week.   
Our school took part in the Believe in Sports 
Award again this year.  Unfortunately, we weren’t 
placed, however, we need to celebrate our 
successes in sports and PE. 
  Christmas: 

The dates of the school Christmas events are on the school calendar, 
on the website and on the back of this newsletter.   
This year, we will be selling tickets for the school performances, 
letters will be sent out in the next couple of weeks. 
To get into the spirit of Christmas we are selling our very own 
Christmas CD this year.  A letter with further information will be sent 
out in the next couple of days.  Please make sure all money is sent 
into school with your child in a sealed envelope with their name and 
amount written on the front. 
 Morning Huddle? 
We are holding our first morning huddle in December.  Any parent 
can come along and have a hot drink and biscuit with members of the 
senior leadership team.  If you have any questions you want to ask or 
have concerns that you need to talk about come along on an informal 
basis and join us.  During this Huddle we will invite the choir in to sing 
Christmas songs to us.   



 
 
 
 
 

The school diary can be found on the school website please go to the link to keep updated:  
http://leighsaintpeters.wigan.sch.uk/key-information/whats-on/ 

 

SCHOOL DIARY DATES (AUTUMN 2)  

Wednesday 21st November Individual Photographs. Permission letters have been sent out this 
week. 
If there are any younger siblings (not in Nursery or school) that you 
would like on the photograph please come to the hall door between 
8.00am and 8.30am.  

Thursday 22nd November  4S Class assembly – 9.15am  

Thursday 22nd November Year 2 Parent Enrichment – 2.30pm 

Friday 23rd November Non-Uniform Day: KS1 children please bring in a bag of Haribo to go 
on the tombola stall; KS2 please bring £1 in to go towards the 
church funds. 

Saturday 24th November Church Christmas Fair -  1.00 pm 
The school choir will be opening the event come along and support 
them. 

Tuesday 4th December Year 4, 5 and 6 Eucharist at Church 9.10am.  Parents welcome to 
come and join us.  

Wednesday 5th December  Nursery performance 9.30am and 2.15pm 

Thursday 6th December  Year 1 Parent Enrichment  - 2.00pm  

Friday 7th December  Year 3 Parent Enrichment - 9.15am 
Recording of School Christmas CD (letters being sent out next week) 

Monday 10th December Christmas performances this week:   
Please make sure all costumes are in school.  Individual letters will 
be sent out nearer the time.  

Tuesday 11th December  Reception and Year 1 Christmas performance   9.10am and 2.15pm 

Wednesday 12th December Year 2/3 performance - letters will be sent out next week.  

Thursday 13th December  Drama Club Performance 6.00pm tickets will go on sale  

Friday 14th December Morning Huddle and Carols: 9.00am in the studio. 
Come along to our very first Morning Huddle.  There will be warm 
drinks and biscuits and time to talk to senior leaders in school.  

Friday 14th December  Christmas Jumper Day  
School Christmas Dinner – letters will be sent out nearer the time.  

Monday 17th December Autumn Achievement Award 

Tuesday 18th December Year 4/5 and 6 Christmas Party 

Wednesday 19th December Nursery/ Reception and Year 1 Christmas Party 

Thursday 20th December Year 2 / 3 Christmas Party 

Friday 21st  December Achievement Award  
LAST DAY OF TERM 

Tuesday 8th January  SCHOOL REOPENS 

If your child is off sick or you would like to request a holiday you can now email the 
Pastoral Team on attendance@lspps.org.uk 
 

If you are concerned about a child’s welfare out of school hours please contact: 
NSPCC: 0808 800 5000        ChildLine: 0800 1111      Wigan Duty Team: 01942 828300 

Credit Union:  
School offer a service along with Credit Union where your child can save money weekly.  
This is done on a Tuesday morning If you would like any information please ask at the 

school office.   

http://leighsaintpeters.wigan.sch.uk/key-information/whats-on/
mailto:attendance@lspps.org.uk

